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September report is the same as August report, except the dates are pushed back.

There are a lot more resources to archive on the current website than previously seen: CACM documents, large quantities of photos in photo galleries, Lots of old learning tracks, etc. Once the internet is switched to connect to the new site, all old resources and documents will be unavailable without Mark Torrance's assistance.

Current site will have on-line ordering turned on September 12 for any order needs, but without 10 tickets/10% discount.

